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Geoff Dick

Manager

Flood Protection (Operations)
Wellington Regiona Council
PO Box 1 |-64

Wellington

Dear Geoff,

Thank you for the letter and proposal received dated 22 March 2002.

| have mailed a copy and have contacted each member of the Logan whanau. They have
all responded over the Easter weekend and I am now able to send you a reply.

My brothers and sister would welcome a solution to the Magahanene issues and with this
in mind were relieved to be able to see progress being made.

The facts as we know them, was that a stopbank was erected without permission and
subsequently provided for whatever the river decided to do, divorcing property belonging
to our grandfather from the mainland.

We have only been able to see what damage that has caused whanau in the years to
follow. Not just to our immediate whanau.

We are agreeable to the $12,000 purchase price on the recommendation you have based
in the letter.

That the amount of $2,000 in the financial consideration be changed to $12,000 to equate
the total Consideration proposed of $42,000.

We accept the proposal offer and would welcome help with legal formalities with the
land transfer.

Any reguest for access to the stopbank will be agreed to on receipt of a written request
and immediately we have received notification that Council has accepted the proposal.
The whanau thank you for the sincerity of your letter and look forward to hearing from
yOu as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely | =
Kiri Scott e OCeAl
For Logan Whanau.



